
  
 

   

Intergovernmental Meeting between Délın̨ę Got’ın̨ę Government and  
Government of the Northwest Territories 

 
Délı̨nę, NT (June 6, 2023) – Premier Caroline Cochrane, Minister Diane Archie, Minister 
R.J. Simpson, Minister Julie Green, Minister Paulie Chinna, and Minister Caroline Wawzonek 
met with the Délı̨nę Got’ı̨nę Government Ɂekw’ahtı̨dǝ́ Danny Gaudet, Ɂekw’ahtı̨ Raymond 
Taneton Délı̨nę K’aowǝdó Kǝ members, Leonard Kenny,Christopher Yukon, Gina Dolphus,  
Jonas Modeste, Dora Blondin and Walter Bezha Elders Representative on Tuesday, June 6, 
2023.    
 
The meeting focused on areas of mutual interest, including:  
 

• working to address the health needs and communication of current public health 
issues;  
 

• working  together on  initiatives designed to improve educational outcomes in the 
community, including supporting teachers;  
 

• working together to discuss expanding tourism opportunities in the community; 
and 
 

• continuing to explore infrastructure options for winter road access to Délı̨nę and the 
Délı̨nę airport runway. 
 

This was the third meeting of the two governments and continues to build on the strong 
relationship by collaborating and address key issues of impacting Délı̨nę residents.  
 
Quick Facts 
 

• The Intergovernmental Memorandum of Understanding recognizes the importance 
of the government-to-government relationship between the Délı̨nę Got’ı̨nę 
Government and the Government of the Northwest Territories. 

• The agreement commits both governments to meet at least once per year.  
• The Intergovernmental Memorandum of Understanding between the Délın̨ę Got’ın̨ę 

Government and the Government of the Northwest Territories was signed in June 
2019 for a four-year term. 
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For more information, contact: 
 
Todd Sasaki 
Communications Advisor 
Government of the Northwest Territories 
867-767-9140 ext.  11091      
 
Paulina Roche 
Chief Executive Officer 
Délı̨nę Got’ı̨nę Government  
Tel: 867-589-8100 
 


